


October 10, 2024 

Jolene Jaramillo 
Business Manager for AIMS @ UNM 
933 Bradbury SE 
ABQ, NM 87106 

Dear Jolene 

Please accept this as my formal resignation as a board or governing council member with AIMS Charter 
School. My last day will be October 10, 2024 after our monthly meeting. I appreciate the valuable 
experience gained during my time. I am incredibly grateful for the opportunity to serve the school, and 
look forward to hearing about its future successes.  

If you need assistance while transitioning to new members, please let me know. 

Sincerely, 

Julie Garcia 


